
Competition 

For GUIDELINES & FORMS, visit Congressman Kissell’s website at  

www.kissell.house.gov (click on the ‘Students’ tab) 

Further questions: Allison Auman (704) 786-1612 

An Artistic Discovery is open to all high school students 
throughout the Eighth Congressional District. The overall 

winning artwork will be displayed in the United States  
Capitol for one year. The winning student will receive 

round trip airfare to Washington, DC for a ribbon-cutting 
ceremony to unveil their work.   

Congressman Larry Kissell 

High school students throughout the 8th Congressional 
District are encouraged to submit original works of art for 

The 2012 Congressional Art 
Competition - An Artistic Discovery. 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: APRIL 20, 2012 

The 2012  
Congressional 

Art 

invites you to participate in... 


